
 
Hon Alanna Clohesy MLC 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations 
Parliament House 
4 Harvest Terrace 
West Perth WA 6005 
 
 
Dear Ms Clohesy 
 
TRANSCRIPT – 2020-21 BUDGET ESTIMATES AND 2019-20 ANNUAL REPORTS 
HEARING HELD ON 19 NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 19 November 2020 regarding the transcript for 
the above hearing, attended by the Western Australia Police Force senior representatives.  
 
The attached transcript has been reviewed by all members of the WA Police Force who 
were present. Corrections have been noted on the transcript to indicate their 
understanding of the events at this hearing. 
 
I take this opportunity to advise that following the hearing, the WA Police Force’s  
Chief Financial Officer has since clarified that the Police Headquarters building is included 
on the agency’s balance sheet via a management order vested in the name of the  
WA Police Force (refer page 22 of the transcript). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
CHRIS DAWSON 
COMMISSIONER OF POLICE 
 
30 November 2020 
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